158 12th Street NE
John A. Kitzhaber, M.D., Governor Salem, OR 97301-4172

INTEROFFICE MEMO (503) 378-3739
FAX (503) 378-8130

FORWARD TO: @@ S«VJ\ HWO/] DATE: /ﬂ»/Z—OQ

FIELD PROCESSOR WORKING ON THIS TRANSFER

RN Water Resources Department
B regOI I Commerce Building

FROM:

GROUNDWATER'SECTION |

(SIGNATURE) _. .. . . et s5nd

signed by ifjury reviewer

SUBJECT: WATER RIGHT TRANSFER # / 673 7

A change in: POU m POA USE of water.
In the name(s) of H BL\/-Q;/ gq/yy,, /71 QCV)/)C/L\ L

In my opinion (assuming the right is valid), the proposed change

MAY BE MADE WITHOUT INJURY™ WOULD RESULT IN INJURY* to an existing water

*The approval of this transfer application would result in injury to other water rights because

— RECEVED .

OCT 27392006 |

The existing right may not be valid because

WATER RESQURCES DEPTE

Ty SALEM, OREGON |
Headgate notices HAVE / HAVE NOT Been issued for diversion from the source(s)which
serve(s) this right.

If for change in point of diversion, is there any intervening point(s) for diversion between the
authorized and proposed points of diversion? (Yes or No) n O

In my opinion, the order approving the subject transfer application should include the following in
regard to the appropriator installing suitable measuring devices in the diversion works:

>_< ~ he d memo
(1) PRIOR to the diverting of water at the new point of diversion . . . €& 2 Hee wmem

(2) WHEN IN the judgement of the watermaster it becomes necessary . . .

The enclosed copy of the transfer application and map(s) is for your records.

Wmtra.ns.fmfgg‘/



INTEROFFICE MEMO
WATER RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
NORTH-CENTRAL REGION
WATERMASTER DISTRICT 3

Date: October 18, 2006
To: File
From: Bob Wood, Watermaster District 3

Subject: T-10239, Ashley Family Ranch LL.C

The proposed additional POD is in a priority WAB, so [ am recommending we require a
measuring device.

It is my understanding that the original POD is an open gravity-flow ditch with a headgate
and the new additional POD will be a pump station that will pump water up to the ditch. I
think a single measuring device on the ditch will be sufficient, somewhere below the point
where the inflow from the pump enters the ditch, so it can measure total flow from both
POD’s. I would recommend a Parshall flume, v-notch weir, standard contracted weir, or
something similar as appropriate.

Gt 5//;9712 RECEIVED

Robert Wood ©0CT 2 3% 2006

District 3 Watermaster : N o
| WATER RESOURGES DEPY
% SALEM, OREGON




